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23rd January 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Nursery – Headlice Advice 

We have recently identified a few cases of head lice in our Nursery. To help manage this 

issue, we kindly ask that you check your child's hair and, if necessary, treat the condition.  

For detailed information on head lice and treatment options, please visit the following link:  

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-nits/ 

 

It is also advisable to check all family members to ensure complete eradication of the 

problem. 

You can obtain lotion or shampoo for treatment either on prescription from your doctor or 

over the counter at your local pharmacy. 

We appreciate your cooperation in addressing this matter. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Taylor 

Assistant Headteacher 
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